
Social Housing 
 
 
 
Dear Geoff 
 
Thank you for your letter re the above 
In answer to your questions  
 
1 We have 11 X 1 bedroom units which are owned by the Parish without any borrowings. 
We have recently converted 2 bedsits into a 1 bed unit. 
 
2 We have a list of Parishioners or people who have strong Grouville connections and wish to 
return to the Parish 
 
3. We do not have any dealings with the “Gateway”   
 
I do not wish to comment at this point as there will be a possible reaction from the Commite 
Des Connetables to this proposal. 
However I am quite prepared to meet your committee and talk about my personal views if you 
wish. 
 
 
Regards 
 
DAN    
 
Daniel Murphy  
Constable of Grouville  
 


